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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Puco ContactOPSB 
Thursday, December 18, 2014 3:35 PM 
'Stephen cox' 
14-1754-GA-BLN 

Mr. Cox, 

This email is to acknowledge that your online comment form submission filed on 12/12/2014 3:57:44 PM has been 
docketed at http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/DocumentRecord.aspx?DoclD==6c6a4371-b846-4131-9a76-55e42eacc867. 

Senate Bill Number 315, passed by the 129th Ohio General Assembly, established an accelerated process for certain 
facilities subject to Ohio Power Siting Board review. These types of facilities include gas pipelines that, like the proposed 
Oregon Lateral Pipeline, are primarily needed to meet the requirements of a specific customer or specific customers. 
Under this process, an applicant is required to provide general information including alternatives considered and 
reasons why the proposed location or route is best suited for the proposed facility (see page 3 of the application at 
http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/DocumentRecord.aspx?DoclD=6c6a4371-b846-4131-9a76-55e42eacc867l. The applicant is 
not required to study a specified number of routes and mustsubmit only one pipeline route for the Board's 
consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Matt Butler 
Public Outreach Manager 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
614-644-7670 
OPSB.ohiQ.eov 

This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may be publicly available to anyone who requests i t 
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